CITY OF STAMFORD

MAYOR DAVID MARTIN

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS ERNIE ORGERA Email: eorgera@stamfordct.gov



CITY ENGINEER

LOUIS CASOLO, JR., P.E.
Email: lcasolo@stamfordct.gov

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

February 14, 2017

To:

Vineeta Mathur - Associate Planner

From:

Susan Kisken P.E. -

Subject:

- Text Change

Zoning Application No. 217-01

The Engineering Bureau of the City of Stamford has reviewed the above-mentioned application for Text Change and has determined that the proposal has no impact on any authority of this department.

Therefore at this time, the Engineering Bureau has no objection to this application continuing with the approval process.

Please note, as part of the MS4 permit, impervious coverage shall be minimized to the greatest extent possible to promote infiltration. Any increase in impervious coverage shall be mitigated by on-site infiltration.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this application and if you have any questions, please call me at (203)977-6165

Reg. No. 21